
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MAY 4, 2021 

Club Room 

 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson, called the meeting 

to order at 2:00 pm. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read 

and approved. 

 

A quorum was in attendance.  Those attending 

were  Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson; Joan 

Macholl, Secretary, Tomi Reneau, Pam Roberts, 

Kim Freeman, Joe Graff, Ann Graff, Phyllis 

Black (RAC Rep) Barbara Kirchner, 

 

Sarah Chambers, Vice President of RAC was 

introduced  She came at our invitation to give us 

the history of the VIP. which was started as an 

independent group 14 years ago. 

 



Ray Adams, President  of RAC determined that 

VIP should be part of RAC. He designed the 

RAC logo.   The Graffs were among  the earliest 

members.  The committee is limited to the 

current 9 members.  The terms of the committee 

members are unlimited, unlike the other RAC 

committees. There are 12 RAC Committees. 

When Brookdale was sold all the records  were 

destroyed. 

 

When a committee wants to change an item, 

name, or numbers for example, after the 

Committee Acts the RAC Council must approve. 

 

After Sarah's presentation there were many 

questions.  What was determined was that any 

changes need to be approved by the RAC 

Council. 

 

After much discussion, a  motion was made by 

Tomi Reneau, and seconded by Joe Graff,  to 

return the name of the organization to the 



Visually Impaired Persons   It was approved 

unanimously. 

 

After much discussion it was determined that at 

a future meeting a proposal will be submitted to 

the RAC Board to increase the number of 

members on the VIP Committee. 

 

Phyllis, our RAC representatve, will take the 

information to the Council. 

 

The Committee Fair will be held on Friday May 

14, 2021 in the Auditorium.  We will have 

representation at a table to explain our 

Committee and solicit new members. 

 

We will look into making arrangements to visit 

the Plant City Museum. 

 

Barbara Kirchner indicated that she needed 

more help to try and arrange outings. 

 



P.S,  A copy of the presentation by Sarah 

Chambers will be included in the Secretary's 

Note Book. 
 


